
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Public Works Director, Mayor, & City Council 
 
FROM: David Van Cleave 
 
DATE:  14 March, 2014 
 
RE:  Request from Mount Rushmore Wastewater Treatment Facility 
 
I was recently contacted by AL Sage, Facilities Supervisor from Mount Rushmore. The 
Mount Rushmore wastewater facility will be conducting a project in September / October, 
to apply a protective coating to their clarifier.  They are requesting to bring approximately 
15,000 gallons per day of raw sewage to our treatment facility over a 15 day period.   
 
My recommendation is to allow them to haul their waste to the Rapid City Water 
Reclamation Facility during that period.  They would be charged according to the current 
holding tank waste fees, and any applicable laboratory fees. The daily quantity they would 
deliver is approximately 0.2% of our daily average flow and the plant has the available 
capacity. 
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